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TO: Chairman David Sullivan and Members of the Zoning and Planning Commission

FROM: Don E. PexTyman, Planner Senior
Watershed Protection and Development Review Department

DATE: September?, 2011

SUBJECT: C8-2010-0105.OA Resubdivision of Lot 1, Block C, Neans Place

The staff requests that this case be postponed to the September 27, 2001 meeting. There
are some neighborhood concerns that staff would like additional time to address.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly at 974-2786 or at
donperryman:ciaustin.tx.us.

MEMORANDUM


